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The SPS Open Enrollment events are temporarily 
unavailable.  We are working on this issue and will let you know 
when it has been resolved.  At this time, employees in the Full 
Time Part Time 50% Biweekly Benefit Group cannot complete 

their OE event.  Please stand by for more information as it 
becomes available. 

 


